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Introduction

Chairperson
Riccarton/Wigram Community Board

The Riccarton/Wigram Community Board has an

important role in representing the views of the

residents of Riccarton and Wigram wards.

The Community Board has a wide range of

delegated powers in relation to local matters, with

an advocacy/advisory role in relation to metropolitan

matters which have an effect in our local community.

The Community Board seeks the views of residents

through the Council’s Annual Plan process.  This

gives local people the opportunity to be part of a

consultative process which decides what activities

and projects will be funded through the next financial year.  This Community Plan

sets out what your Community Board will be achieving on your behalf for the current

financial year, and is the local focus of a city-wide Annual Plan.  Copies of the Council’s

Annual Plan are available from the Sockburn and Riccarton Service Centres.

Your Community Board, along with the service centre staff, welcomes the opportunity

to work alongside our local community.  If you have any suggestions for improving

our area, or have issues or problems that we can assist with, please contact us.


